
Subject: FW: Planning & Growth Management Committee

From: Vicki Tran 
Sent: April 26, 2021 4:54 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Planning & Growth Management Committee 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

To whom it may concern,  

My name is Vicki and I live in Mississauga's . I am requesting that Peel Region pause their Official Plan Review 
until the pandemic is resolved, at this week's meeting. I am concerned as citizens like myself cannot be properly 
consulted given COVID restrictions and stress. Many residents are stressed, lacking the time or do not have internet 
access or the expertise to use online software in order to delegate. Critical decisions which will impact Peel Region for 
the next 30 years should NOT be made now while in-person consultation is impossible and so many of us are 
overwhelmed.  

I believe there needs to be more thought to better use the space we have rather than continually reducing our 
farmland/wild spaces. In order to combat climate change we must allow natural spaces to be wild. Healthy ecosystems 
are vital to all the plants, animals and humans also benefit from natural spaces.  

I hope we can pause the Official Plan Review until the pandemic is resolved. This is NOT a general public priority if we 
aren't sure we can keep ourselves and our families safe during this difficult time.  

Thank you, 
Vicki 
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